
Property Manager’s Summary of the June 26, 2024 Board Meeting  
 
 

• The board approved closing the office on Wednesday mornings from 9:00am – 
1:00pm effective July 17.  The members will be notified via the newsletter and an 
email distribution.   

• July Board meeting to be determined.  Notification to Members will be done through 
the Alert System and posting on front door. 

 
 
 

 

 


